
Class 5 Newsletter 

           Summer Term – 7th May 2021 

This Week 

We have been doing our English assessments this week; using 

past SATs papers to check Reading comprehension, Spelling, 

Punctuation and Grammar. The children have risen to the 

challenge and tried their hardest. These assessments are useful 

as they help me to identify any gaps which we need to address 

in our final few weeks in Year 6. What they don’t do is define 

who your children are; they are a snapshot, and I am busy letting 

ongoing high schools know about the truly unique and precious 

individuals they really are. 

Extreme English Week 

Next Thursday is a Dress Up day as part of 

our Extreme English Week. 

Please choose a comfortable 

outfit which reflects a love of 

Reading or Writing. This can be 

really simple and put together 

using things you have at home already. 

Please do not feel any pressure to buy or 

make elaborate outfits.  

 

Our Courageous Advocate this week is……  

Gladys Aylward 

Gladys Aylward lived a life of never-ending 

love and brought peace and hope to many 

Chinese people, including leading 100 

orphans to safety during the war. 

What was the name of the orphanage set up by Gladys 

Aylward and Jeannie Lawson? 

 

Our Christian Value for this week has been 

Trust 

 

 

Celebration 

Trust – Faith for being a trustworthy friend. 

Star Writer – Davy –Jae for achieving FULL marks on 

his spelling assessment.  

Super Work – Jake C for really shining with his 

assessment work this week. 

 

 

Key Dates 

10th - 15th May – Extreme English Week  

21st May – Close for Half term @3:15pm 

 7th June – Reopen at 8:45am  

1st July – Maths Carousel Day 

 5th - 9th July – Super Safety Week 

 

 

Next Week 

It is our Extreme English Week which means that we will 

be celebrating Reading and Writing in all subjects, as well 

as completing lots of different activities.  We will also be 

having a socially distanced gathering with our buddies 

on Thursday, so we are praying for sunshine! 

Those children who are going to Ashton High School in 

September will be meeting Mrs Barrow, the Head of Year 

7 on Tuesday as part of their transition. I know that she 

will be very impressed by their good attitude, willingness 

to learn and lovely Lea Endowed manners. 

 


